HVS Report to ADSCOM Subcommittee


April 30, 2002


Newport, RI








The Working Group for Consolidation of C37.3X Series continues to revise the C37.30.1 document.  This work is in preparation for balloting the main committee and ASC C37.  Draft 1, Rev 10 will be posted on the IEEE Website later this year.


The Working Group will establish a new task force for P1247 (Interrupter Switch).  The effort will be required to address comments and negative ballots received during the recent ballot to reaffirm P1247.


The HVS Chair was advised to follow the old procedures for submitting successful ballots for C37.34, 35, 36B and 37 to IEEE Headquarters.





Respectfully submitted,





Alexander Dixon, Chair


High Voltage Switch Subcommittee








� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �HVS Report To ADSCOM -- 02-05.doc�


